
THE AGENCY HAS REIMBURSED FUNDS OF THE IPARD PROGRAM UNDER 
THE THIRD CALL FOR ALLOCATION OF FUNDS (01/2011)  
 
The Agency for Financial Support of the Agriculture and Rural Development continues with 

the payment of funds from the IPARD Program. 
Having successfully implemented the investment, 
the beneficiary Nikolina Ugrinovska from Resen, 
which has signed Contract with the Agency for 
allocation of funds from the IPARD Program 
under the Call 01/2011, was reimbursed EU funds 
for rural development. 
The beneficiary was reimbursed an amount of 
233.553,50 denars, out of which 175.165,00 
denars were EU funds and 58.388,50 denars were 

funds from the national budget aimed at reconstruction of the existing orchards. 
 
 


